
 

 

 

 

Dear North Star Parents, Guardians, and Friends of the School: 

 We would like to share with you how all students in grades K-12 benefit from the North Star Booster 

Club.  Some of the activities are listed below.  If you would like to become a member, your dues go directly 

into the funds that help support the below mentioned activities.  

*Missoula Children’s Theatre    *Accelerated Reader Program 

*Elementary Concert Goodie Bags   *I Love To Read Program 

*Saturday Morning Basketball Program  *Earth Day Bug Project   

*Teacher Appreciation    *Sports Programs  

*HOBY Sponsor     *Portable Screen for presentations 

*Music/Drama Programs                              *Girls’/Boys’ State Sponsor 

*Senior Scholarship     *BPA/FCCLA/SKILLS National trips 

 Memberships are: $25 for single or family and $50 for a business.  Dues are collected every fall.  Dues 

must be received before the middle of September to have your names in the Volleyball tournament books 

and by the first week of January to be included in the Basketball tournament books.  Dues can be sent to 

either school with checks made out to North Star Booster Club.  Your support of the above mentioned 

programs helps enrich the learning environment for all our students. 

Thanks for your time and continued support of our schools, 

Booster Club Officers 

President: Jessi Stevenson (acting) no money can be dispersed until a new president is elected due to 
term limits.  Please consider becoming active in the Booster Club organization.  Next meeting 
is September 12 at 4:30 at the elementary school in Gildford 

Vice President:  Elizabeth Campbell 
Secretary:  Donde Fraser 
Treasurer:  Margie Chinadle 
 

Mark your calendar!   
September 12 
4:30 PM 
NS Elementary-Gildford 
Booster Club Meeting 
 

Booster Club 


